
 

 

 
                A  7, 2022 
 

 N  S   
O  T  

 
Stay awake and be ready! For 
you do not know on what day 

your Lord will come. 
 

Matthew 24:42a, 44 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 C  D  
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
FAX:  314.846.0636 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Q   A  S  
C  C  

S   T  E  
S  M  
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
W  M  
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
   
E  A  
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m.—7:00p.m. 
 
P  H  D   B  
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 
S   R  
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m. 
 Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.  
   Anytime please call the rectory. 
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Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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P  
Father Patrick Hambrough 

314.380.4020 
phambrough@archstl.org 

 
P  V  

Father Joseph Detwiler 
314.380.4021  

detwiler@qasstl.org 
 

D  
Deacon Richard Schellhase 

314.846.8207 ext. 251 
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

E  S  
P  

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

benderab@qasstl.org 
 

C     
R  E  

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

P  S   R  
D  

Leanne Buback 
314-380-4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Y  M  
Anna Hackett 
314.846.8207 

hacketta@qasstl.org 
 

L  M  
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 
C  S  C  

Pam VonderHaar 
314.846.8207 

Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 
 
 

M  I   R  P  S  

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m.  

S   
N  S   O  T  

 
“For where your treasure is, there also will heart be.”       
                             
                            Luke 12:34 
 
Jesus encourages us to build up our treasure in heaven. The world encourages 
us to build up our treasure in real estate, investments, and material goods. 
How much time are you investing in building up a worldly treasure? How 
much time are you investing in building up a heavenly treasure? To invest in 
the things of heaven, you must let go of some of the things of this world.  
 
 

Monday, August 8 - Saint Dominic, Priest 
 Ezekiel 1:2-5, 24-28c/Matthew 17:22-27 
 6:15 a.m.                 Jim Kahle (†)  
  8:15 a.m.                 Carol Sellini (†)      
Tuesday, August 9 
 Ezekiel 2:8-3:4/Matthew 18:1-5, 10 12-14 
 6:15 a.m.             Joseph Robbins (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Dorothy Nadolny (†) 
Wednesday, August 10 - Saint Lawrence, Deacon and Martyr 
 2 Corinthians 9:6-10/John 12:24-26 
 6:15 a.m.  Julia Bailey (†)  
  8:15 a.m.  Janie Cimo (†) 
Thursday, August 11 - Saint Clare, Virgin 
 Ezekiel 12:1-12/Matthew 18:21-19:1 
 6:15 a.m. Harold Eynon (†) 
 8:15 a.m.  Tanara Millburg(†) 
Friday, August 12 
 Ezekiel 16:1-15, 60, 63/Matthew 19:3-12 
 6:15 a.m. Carol Hedgecoth (†) 
 8:15 a.m. Ed and Myrt Fahlkamp (†) 
Saturday, August 13 
 Ezekiel 18:1-10, 13b, 30-32/Matthew 19:13-15 
 8:15 a.m. Mark Crenshaw (†)  
 5:00 p.m. Peter Heddell (†) 
Sunday, August 14 - Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 Jeremiah 38;4-6, 8-10/Hebrews 12:1-4/Luke 12:49-53 
     7:30 a.m. Tom Knese (†) 
 9:00 a.m.           Connie Derrick (†)                                   
   10:30 a.m.              Michael Noetzel (†) 
   12:00 Noon For the People 
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F   P  

Dear Parishioners, 
 
What a wonderful time we had last Saturday celebrating the Fiftieth Anniversary of the 
founding of Queen of All Saints. There was nearly a full house at the 5:00 p.m. Mass and, 
I must say, it was an enthusiastic congregation. Led by the impressive choir, the people in 
the pews prayed and sang with gusto. The Knights of Columbus were regal in their 
apparel and attentive to their duty. We were blessed to welcome back as concelebrants at 
the Mass Msgr. Jovanovic, Msgr. Simon, and Fr. Dorhauer. Msgr. Breier joined us for 
dinner and gave a brilliant talk about the faith-filled people he encountered during his two 

postings at our parish. Of course, Archbishop Rozanski was honored to celebrate the Mass and preached a 
homily that both congratulated the parish for its work and challenged us to keep up that work, to share the 
message and the love of Jesus Christ. 
 
After Mass nearly 300 people travelled north to Royale Orleans for a splendid time of socializing and eating. 
Our 50th Anniversary committee did a fantastic job of making sure everything was ready - seating chart, 
decorations, photos of the parish history, etc… As mentioned, Msgr. Breier gave a stirring talk and then we 
watched a video about QAS put together by an alumnus of our school, Phillip Willet. It was beautifully done 
and we hope to have it available on our website soon. 
 
I have to thank again our anniversary committee. They’ve been spectacular in the work done thus far. And 
their work is not yet finished, as now they are finalizing plans for our last celebration on August 27. That, too, 
should be a special night of food, music, fireworks, and games for the kids. Make plans to be there! 
 
As much as I have enjoyed these fiftieth Anniversary events, both the Parish Mission given by four former 
associate pastors back in Lent and the great Mass and dinner last weekend, I still have to remind myself that all 
is not perfect in our parish. No doubt, it’s a great parish and we have done and continue to do may wonderful 
things. But, we’re not perfect. But, that reminds me of a story I read once. It went like this: 
 
A troubled man made an appointment with a priest, a wise and gentle man. “Father,” said the man, wringing 
his hands, “I’m a failure. More than half the time I do not succeed in doing what I must. Can you help me? Is 
there a prayer I should be saying or a book I should be reading that will improve my faith?” 
 
The priest sat quietly, searching for just the right thing to say. After much thought he said, “There is a book I 
recommend, the New York Times Almanac for the year 1970. I want you to go to the library and find that 
book and read page 930. You’ll then find peace of mind.” 
 
Okay, thought the man, that’s strange advice but I’ll go along with it. He went to the library, found the 
almanac, looked up page 930. Oddly, he found the lifetime batting averages for the world’s greatest baseball 
players, featuring at the top the Detroit Tiger Ty Cobb, whose lifetime average of .367 remains the highest of 
all major leaguers, ever. 
 
The man went back to the priest perplexed. “That’s your advice,” he said, “Ty Cobb’s lifetime batting 
average?”  
 
“Correct,” said Father. “Ty Cobb hit .367. That’s one hit every three times at bat. That means he failed two out 
of every three times he batted - and he’s the best in history! So what do expect already?” 
 
Yes, Queen of All Saints has had a remarkable fifty years. And, yes, we could do better. There are too many 
parishioners who don’t come to Mass on Sunday, too many who don’t contribute, way too many who never go 
to confession, and too many who don’t volunteer for anything. We’re not batting 1,000. We need to keep up 
our prayers and we need to keep inviting our fellow parishioners to get involved in the spiritual and social 
aspects of our parish. We’re not perfect - but we’re pretty good. We’re at the top. We’re pleasing God now, as 
we have done for fifty years. 
 
 
 
May God bless all of you. 
 
In Christ, 
Fr. Hambrough 
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        40 DAYS FOR LIFE 
 
First, let's all celebrate the important victory for life—the end of federally 
mandated protection for abortion. 
 
Second, the end of abortion is not complete, however. Abortion is still 
legal in many states, including our neighboring states of Illinois and  
Kansas.  
 

Planned Parenthood St. Louis is still open and serving as a logistics center for the abortion industry. We know 
that they are continuing to give STD testing, prescribing morning after pills, and referring women to Planned 
Parenthood in Fairview Heights, Illinois—less than 30 miles from St. Louis.  
 
Let's all pray for the closing of our local Planned Parenthood. Join your fellow parishioners on Saturday, Oc-
tober 8th between 7 am and 7 pm as we engage in a peaceful and prayerful vigil. Sign up to pray for one 
hour—just one hour—in front of Planned Parenthood, 4251 Forest Park Blvd.  
 
To sign up, please call, text or email Kevin Niewoehner, (314) 488-6307, kevinniewoehner@sbcglobal.net  

A   S . L   H   
T  R ’  V  R  

S  16-18, 2022 

V  N  
 

Rock Steady Boxing STL-Fenton is a not for profit 
exercise program for Parkinson’s Patients.  
Volunteers are needed to assist the “Boxers” as they 
work through the exercise circuits.  
 
Contact Mary LeGrand at 314-406-3678 for more 
information.  

S  V  D P  C  D  
 
SVDP will be having its annual coat drive the  
weekends of August 13-14 and August 20-21 after 
all Masses. Please donate your gently used coats and 
jackets. There will be a truck parked in front of 
church after all  the Masses on each of these  
weekends. We appreciate your help in assisting us to 
serve the poor.  
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***E  B  D  *** 

 
Due to the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

on Monday, August 15, 2022 the Rectory Office 
will be closed. Therefore, please submit your 

bulletin information for the August 21 bulletin 
no later than Friday, August 12 at noon. 

 
Thank you for your understanding. 

 
E  M ’  B  

 
Next Sunday, August 14th, is the “second Sunday of 
the month” and therefore is the expectant mother’s 
blessing.  This special blessing will take place 
following the 9:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. Masses.  All 
those expecting a child, through their pregnancy or 
awaiting adoption of a child, are encouraged to come 
for this blessing every month.  As a parish, we 
continue to pray for the unborn babies who will soon 
join our congregation.  Let us pray for good health 
and safe deliveries. 

Y  A  S  
P  T  O  

 
Young adults ages 18-39, single or married, with 
or without children are invited to take the young 
adult survey. Take this opportunity to inform the 
church in St. Louis about your experiences, hopes 
and needs!  
 
Based on the survey results of the Discipleship 
Maker Index (DMI) that was offered in the spring of 
this year, seeing an increase in young adult involve-
ment is the top priority of the archdiocese. In re-
sponse, the “All Things New” Team, the Office of 
Young Adult Ministry and the Young Adult Minis-
try Subcommittee have created a survey to gather 
feedback from young adults.  
 
All young adults whether single, discerning, mar-
ried, priest or religious, with or without children, 
ages 18-39 are encouraged to fill out the survey. 
 
Young adults may anonymously share their beliefs 
and interests, their needs, their experience in parish-
es, and their hopes for the future of the Church of St. 
Louis.  
 
The survey will close September 12th with a report 
being published in October. 
 
To learn more about the Young Adult Survey visit 
the “All Things New” Website: 
 
https://allthingsnew.archstl.org/Ways-to-Engage/
Young-Adult-Survey 

 
S   M  

 
Congratulations to Mr. & Mrs. Joseph and Taylor 
(nee: Schweitzer) Gleiforst, who were joined in the 
Sacrament of Matrimony at Queen of All Saints on 
July 30, 2022. 
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Mary Ann Amato 
Bob Basse 
Pat Basse 
Debbie Bayless 
Susan Beckner 
Rosalie Bogucki 
Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Lynda Burke 
Jerry Claywell 
John Courtios 
Patti Cruthis 
Ron Dieckmann 
Ron Donze 
Norma Esker 
Carol Faust 
Delores Fleishmann 
Ruth Frahm 
Jane Gacioch 
Jerry Garrett 
Pauline Green 
Ken Hagemann 
Nancy Hasenstab 
Dorothy Hermann 
Diane Jones 
Pat Keller 
Shirley Kennedy 
Bill Kerbler 
Ed Kientzy, Jr. 
Nicole Koenig 
Steve Kohner 
Connie Laux 
Loretta Lewandowski 
Noah Leyza 
Jason Loring 
Michael Maniaci 
Robert Massey 

Missy McMullen 
Steve McMullen 
Dolores McMullin 
Jerome McNamara 
Amy Meadows 
Gary Meadows 
Annie (Pozzo) Meahl  
Carmen Molett 
Greg Mueller 
Kelly Mueller 
Marie Murphy 
David Murrell 
Rosemary Nagy 
Mary Beth Napoli 
Marilyn Novak 
Ruby O’Driscoll 
Helga Ogent 
Jack Pfeffer 
Cynthia Pozzo 
Kathleen Pozzo 
Neri Prichard 
Gerri Rebman 
Diane Romano 
Don Sammelman 
Marilyn Sammelman 
Sawyer Hoell 
Patricia Schmitt 
Logan Schneider 
Belinda Spencer 
Norma Stillman 
Kathryn Sullivan 
Karen Thaman 
Will VonderHaar 
Michael Werschling 
Jeffrey Williams 
Ronald Winston 
 

 
P    S  

E  A  
 

Tuesday ~ 9:00 a.m.-7:00 
p.m. 

 
Here God dwells in our midst;  

come let us adore! 

C  N ! 
 

The Parish School of Religion (PSR) at Queen of All 
Saints is in need of catechists for the 2022-2023 
school year. The success of our religious education  
program depends on the dedicated individuals of our 
parish who are willing to share their time and faith 
with our children! Our PSR program meets on 
Wednesday evening from 6:00 p.m. - 7:15 p.m. and 
a stipend is offered. We are in need of catechists for 
the following grades: 
 
 2 fifth grade catechists 
 
If you are interested in serving our parish in this 
way, or would like more information, please contact: 
 
Leanne Buback, at leannebuback@gmail.com  

Or 
314-620-7869 

 
We look forward to hearing from you! 

PSR R   OPEN   
2022-2023 

Any incoming 1st  - 8th  grade students are welcome.  
Registration papers can be found at the parish rectory 
or school building.  
Register Early to avoid the back to school rush! 

PSR Teachers Needed 

R  I  P  
 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Robert 
Warren, husband of Patricia Warren, of our parish.  
 
May God welcome him home and comfort his family 
in their time of sorrow. 

W.I.N.G.S. U  E  
 

Widow/Widowers mark your calendars and join us 
for the following events: 
August 23~ 11:00 a.m. Lunch at Favazza’s on the 
Hill followed by a visit to the Chocolate Factory for 
those who are interested. Contact Jackie  
McClanahan at 314-392-4330 (leave a message). 
September 28 ~ Lunch at Dough Depot \ 
October 4 ~ Bowling at the Du Bowl on Lemay  
November 17 ~ 11:00 a.m. lunch at Miss Sheri’s 
December 9 ~ Christmas luncheon 
Further details on events will follow later bulletins. 
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L  M  - A  13 - 14 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00 p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Hambrough Bev Brynda 
Bill Brynda 
 

Mike Millaway 
Debbie Millaway 
Hal Cruthis 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Detwiler Rebecca 
Froelke 
Betty Fau 
 
 

Ed Barron 
Debbie Barron 
Volunteer 
 

9:00 a.m. Fr. Hambrough Lisa Messmer 
Mat Lauer 

Jean Ryan 
Rich Mantia 
Volunteer 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. Detwiler Ralph Stanley 
Shelia 
Dettmann 
 

Shelia Florian 
Julie Hubert 
Stephanie 
McKelvey 
 

12:00 p.m. Fr. Hambrough Megan Beck 
 

Volunteer 
Volunteer 
Volunteer 

L ’  P  C  
 

Come one, come all!  There 
will be cards, dominos, or 
any game you want to play, 
in the Church Hall on 
Wednesday, August 10, 
12:00 noon until 2:30 p.m. 
 
It’s free, and cake, coffee, 
and tea will be served.  

Make it a Special Day.  Bring your spouse, a friend, 
or a shut-in. 
 
The only time cards will be cancelled on the 2nd 
Wednesday of each month is if there is a Funeral 
Luncheon in the Hall. 

Calling all Poker Players 

ACA Report Update As of 7/29/22 
Goal:                                                  $172,960.00 
Total  Pledged:               $145,550.00 

50th Anniversary  
Upcoming  
Events!! 

 
Join Us on Sunday,  

August 14 when Father 
Phillip will celebrate 10:30 

a.m. Mass 
 
Coffee and donuts will be served in the Church 
Hall after the 7:30, 9:00 and 10:30 a.m. Masses 
Hosted by Home and School. 
 
Also, mark your calendars for: 

 
QAS 50th Anniversary Parish Night Out 

Saturday, August 27th 

6:00 p.m. - 9:30 p.m. 
 

QAS Concession and Playground Lot 
 

Tent, some freestanding pub tables and some 
regular chairs provided 

You may want to bring your own lawn/bag chairs, 
and a cooler (if you want to drink something other 

than what is provided).  
 

Hamburgers, Hot Dogs, Brats, Chips, Soft Pretzels, 
Canned Soda, Bottled Water, Beer and Slushies 

will be provided at NO COST 
 

Entertainment: 
Live Band, 

Magician Show, 
Children’s Games, 

And a Fireworks Finale 
 

Come and Join the Fun!!! 
 



 

 

The weekly collection remains absolutely essential 
to our parish operations. As we gather for Mass, 
please continue to give via WeShare or Faith Direct 
or by bringing or mailing your contribution to the 
Parish Office. Please use the slot in the door. Thank 
you for your generosity.  
 
To donate through WeShare, go to: 
qasstl.org/giving 
Scroll to the bottom of the page and  click on the 
small church that says Give Online 
Complete your information 
 
If you have any questions or need help, contact 
WeShare at 1-877-316-0260. 
 
You can return any time to edit your donation or to 
review your financial records. 
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Offertory 

 Offertory 
 

7/31/22 

WeShare 
 

8/1/22 

Offertory $  13,986.00 $      8003.84  

Loose $       632.00   

Capital Improvement $         40.00 $          78.47 

Tuition Assistance   $          52.61 

Saint Vincent de Paul $       507.00 $         593.14 

Holy Land $         10.00  

Assumption of Mary $         25.00  

N  CYC V  
O  S  

 
If you are interested in being a CYC  
Volleyball official or scorekeeper this upcoming 
CYC season, please visit the website for Volleyball 
Officials at 
http://www.teamsideline.com/sites/archstl/
content/26964/Officials-Hub.  
The website has a link to the official’s test, clinic 
dates once available, and the paperwork require-
ments. Any questions, please contact Dana Kiley at: 
 
           kileyfamily2007@gmail.com 

S . C  N  D  
The Novena in honor of St. Clare will be held at the 
Monastery of St. Clare, 200 Marycrest Drive, From 
August 2nd - August 10th. (The monastery entrance 
sign is next door to the Goddard Daycare School.) 
The Novena services begin at 7:00 p.m. which  
include readings, prayers, a sermon by a different 
celebrant each evening and Benediction of the 
Blessed Sacrament. All are invited to join us during 
these days of prayer.  
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SENIOR SEND-OFF TONIGHT 
Sunday, August 7th, 7:15 p.m. - 8:45 p.m. in the Youth Room 
We will be celebrating our graduated seniors tonight and sending them off to college! We are so grateful for 
the ways they have contributed to our community and can’t wait to watch how they use their gifts to glorify 
God in college! 
 
 
LUX 
Thursday, August 11th, 7:15 p.m. - 8:45 p.m. in the Youth Room 
Lux is a time to enjoy our youth ministry community and be a ‘light’ to others. Join us this Thursday as we 
pray Lectio Divina and break open next Sunday’s Gospel! 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured above are two of our three seniors we will be honoring tonight. Olivia will be attending Meramec Community College and Jon 
will be attending Kenrick-Glennon Seminary. Throughout their time with QASYM, they have not only grown immensely in their own 

relationship with Jesus, but they have helped others know Him as well. Please keep them in your prayers as they transition into this 
new season of life! 

 

 

 

Interested in coming to youth group but not sure what to expect? Check out our Instagram: @qas__ym! 
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T  W  I  O  P  
S :  August 7 
    6:00 p.m.   QAS CYC Volleyball Practice
               Limbach Hall 
    7:00 p.m.    Life Teen - Youth Ministry    
             Center 
M :  August 8 
    3:30 p.m.      CYC Volleyball Practice -                        
             Limbach Hall 
    6:00 p.m.    Knights of Columbus Officers 
             Meeting – Church Hall 
     7:00 p.m.    Knights of Columbus Mtg. -  
             Church Hall 
T : August 9 
    9:00 a.m.    School Meeting - Church Hall 
    9:00 a.m.    Eucharistic Adoration -     
             Church 
    3:30 p.m.   CYC Volleyball Practice -    
             Limbach Hall 
    7:00 p.m.    Devotions - Church 
    8:00 p.m.    Activities Association -  
             Cafeteria 
W : August 10 
    9:00 a.m.    Prayer Group - Church Hall 
        11:00 a.m.   Let’s Play Cards - Church Hall 
    3:30 p.m.   CYC Volleyball Practice -    
             Limbach Hall 
    7:00 p.m.   Parish Council Mtg. -  
             Rectory Basement 
    7:45 p.m.    CYC Volleyball Practice -    
             Limbach Hall 
T :  August 11 
    9:00 a.m.    School Meeting - Church Hall 
    3:30 p.m.   CYC Volleyball Practice -  
             Limbach Hall 
    4:00 p.m.   1st Grade Yard Signs -  
             Cafeteria 
    7:00 p.m.   LUX - Youth Ministry Center 
    7:30 p.m.   Celebration Singers - Church 
F : August 12 
   11:00 a.m.   Funeral - Church 
    4:00 p.m.    CYC Volleyball Practice -    
             Limbach Hall 
    6:00 p.m.   CYC Volleyball Games -  
             Limbach Hall 
S : August 13 
    6:30 a.m.    Men of St. Joseph - Church  
             Hall 
    8:00 a.m.   CYC Volleyball Games -     
             Limbach Hall 
      1:00 p.m.   Baptisms - Church 
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Next weekend, April 14, 2022   
Hosted by Home and School 

 
Join us after:  

7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m. Masses 

 
S   B  

 
Congratulations to our recently baptized 
parishioner, Vera Lorraine Eckelkamp, child of 
Kristopher and Lisa Eckelkamp, baptized in Christ 
on July 31, 2022, at Queen of All Saints Church.  
 
May the blessing of the Lord be always upon Vera 
Lorraine and may God watch over and cherish this 
child whom God has blessed with the grace of 
Baptism.  

B  B  C  
 

Thanks to all who participated in the annual pro-life 
baby bottle drive. Queen of All Saints parishioners 
collected $4,051.00 for LifeLine Coalition. The Re-
spect Life Apostolate of the Archdiocese will make 
sure this money goes directly to families choosing 
life for their unborn child. If you still have a baby 
bottle, please return it to the rectory office. There are 
still over 100 bottles that have not been returned. 
Even if you cannot make a donation at this time, we 
do need the bottles for next year’s collection. 
 
Thank you for your support for the pro-life cause. 
Life WILL be victorious! 
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If you are a volunteer of ANY kind or an employee 
(church, school, sports, etc.) at Queen of All Saints 
and are not yet registered in the new system for 
Protecting God’s Children, please do so ASAP. 

1) It is mandatory. 
2) It is free to you. 
3) QAS will pay for your background check. 
 

The new system is called Prevent and Protect STL. 
To register, please go to 
www.preventandprotectstl.org 
Enter the passcode stlprotect when prompted. Please 
complete ALL of the modules to be Approved. 
Step by step instructions are located on last page 
of today’s bulletin. 
 
Please contact Pam VonderHaar at 
vonderhaarp@qasstl.org or 314-846-8207 for 
assistance. 

 
PREVENT AND PROTECT STL 

S   QAS 8  G  C   
 

W :  O  I  C ,  
                   4590 T  R  
 
W :  S  A  13, 2022 
 
T :  9:00 . . - 10:00 . . 
 
Oberweis will be donating a % of sales from  
Dine-In, Take-Out & Delivery Orders to Queen of 
All Saints 8th Grade!  
 
Mention QAS when placing your order! 
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QAS 50th M   D  C  



012323 Queen of All Saints Church (B)             www.jspaluch.com                                                       For Ads: J.S. Paluch Co., Inc. 1-855-685-5703

Arnold Animal Hospital
Kevin Kohne, DVM • Teresa Feldkamp, DVM

Scott Stewart, DVM
Jennifer Harlin, DVM

11 Municipal Dr. 296-7060

OAKVILLE
HEALTH & REHAB
Dr. Ronald V. Arconati

• Chiropractic
• Massage Therapy
• Acupuncture

All aches/pains/injuries

846-2100
5682 Telegraph Rd.

Parishioner Since 1975

Garage Doors
&

Door Openers
Sales - Service - Installations

Serving South County Since 1966
454-0460

– FIELDER – ELECTRICAL SERVICES, INC.
LICENSED • BONDED • INSURED          RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL • INDUSTRIAL

Service Upgrades • New Homes • Remodeling • Room Additions • Basements • Kitchens
Bathrooms • Code Violations • Knob & Tube Upgrades • Back Up Generator Systems

$20OFF Any Electrical Work of $100 or more 314-966-3388

WINKELMANN DOOR
Garage Door Repairs & Installation

ROGER WINKELMANN, Owner

314-769-2443
winkelmann.roger@gmail.com

Family Orthodontic Care
STEPHEN G. NIKODEM, D.D.S.M.S.

4116 VON TALGE, SUITE A
ST. LOUIS, MO 63128

314-894-1311 FAX 894-0710

Residential - Commercial 
Industrial

IN BUSINESS SINCE 1976

Jerry Reinhold
Parishioner

314-631-1158
FREE ESTIMATES

24-Hour Emergency Service
Licensed, Bonded & Insured
www.reinholdelectric.com

5429 Telegraph • 894-1319
Mon, Tue, Thur, Fri: 9am-5pm • Wed: 9am-7pm • Sat: 10am-4pm

Rischbieter’s
Automotive Inc.

Family owned since 1941
Domestic & Import Auto Repair

(314) 962-2242 Parishioner

Since 1927

Steve Korn, Owner
939 Lemay Ferry Rd.
St. Louis, MO 63125

Dowling.Autobody@yahoo.com

314-638-0090

Altenbernd Family
Eye Care

DR. TOM ALTENBERND
Primary Eyecare Doctor

 

 111 Cliff Cave Road, St. Louis, MO 63129
 314-846-8232          www.altenberndfamilyeyecare.com

DESIGN AIRE INC.
HEATING & COOLING

314-739-1600

BATH & KITCHEN
www.aaaremodeling.com

PARISHIONER
Since 1972

636-349-5777

RELIGIOUS GIFTS & DECOR | SCHOOL UNIFORMS | BOOKS & BIBLES 
STATUARY | NATIVITIES | CHURCH SUPPLIES | CANDLES

SEASONAL & SACRAMENTAL GIFTS

 ST. LOUIS HILLS O’FALLON, MO

 6759 Chippewa Street 2985 Hwy K
 (at Jamieson, across from Ted Drewes) (at Hwy N, near Dierbergs)

 St. Louis, MO 63109 O’Fallon, MO 63368
 (314) 644-0643 (636) 379-3705

SHOP ONLINE!  catholicsupply.com

Build your business and help us
grow a vibrant faith community!

The parish bulletin is a main source of communication
to everyone in the parish and is handed out at masses

throughout the week - EVERY week of the year.
Please consider purchasing an ad, sponsoring

a charity, or in memory of a loved one.
Your participation makes our bulletin
successful, and you attract customers!

Thank You to All Our Sponsors!
We Couldn’t Do This Without Your Support!

For more information, please contact
J.S. Paluch Co., Inc. 855-685-5703

ATTENTION BUSINESS OWNERS, PROFESSIONALS,
SELF-EMPLOYED AND FAMILIES!

Trustworthy, reliable, honorable,
generous, faithful neighbor

Your fellow parishioners and business
owners help us supply this parish

with this bulletin at no cost.

Call 855-685-5703
to become an advertiser

No, we didn’t make a mistake
...but we got your attention!

BULLETIN ADVERTISING WORKS
Call 855-685-5703

so it can work for you too.

Download Our Free App or Visit

https://www.oneparish.com

Grow in your faith,
find a Mass, and

connect with your
Catholic Community

with OneParish!

If You Live Alone You Need MDMedAlert!
24 Hour Protection at HOME and AWAY!

✔Ambulance
✔Police  ✔Fire
✔Friends/Family

CALL
NOW!

FREE Shipping
FREE Activation
NO Long Term Contracts

Solutions as Low as $19.95 a month

This Button SAVES Lives!
As Shown GPS,

Lowest Price Guaranteed!

GPS Tracking w/Fall Detection
Nationwide, No Land Line Needed

EASY Set-up, NO Contract
24/7 365 Monitoring in the USA

800.809.3352
MDMedAlert
Safe-Guarding America’s Seniors Nationwide!

YOU CAN DO SOMETHING ABOUT
SEX TRAFFICKING, PORNOGRAPHY, AND 
TECH OR ENTERTAINMENT COMPANIES 

PROMOTING SEXUALLY EXPLOITIVE MESSAGES

For more information contact:
The National Center on Sexual Exploitation:
440 1st Street NW, Suite 840, Washington, DC 20001

Email: public@ncose.com     www.EndSexualExploitation.org

See
Your Ad

in CCOOLLOORR
Call J.S. Paluch Today!
1.855.685.5703
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FUNERAL HOME

2906 GRAVOIS

772-3000

10151 GRAVOIS

842-4458

5255 LEMAY FERRY

894-4500

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S.
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

Meal Preparation
Light Housekeeping
Shopping/Errands

Companionship
Up to 24 Hour Care

Alzheimer & Dementia Care
(314) 842-5589

www.VisitingAngels.com/StlSouth
Bob Tomek, Owner

Queen of All Saints Parishioner
Bonded & Insured

Call us for your Free 
In-Home Assessment

Gapsch Carstar Collision Center 314-894-2322
4709 Green Park Road, St. Louis, Missouri 63123

Relax, We’ll Take It From Here.®

314.843.5553 | www.bankheadandfirthortho.com

• Oakville
• Sunset Hills
• Eureka

ACUPUNCTURE ■ FAMILY CARE ■ SPORTS REHAB

4582 Telegraph Road • St. Louis, MO 63129 

Laura Buck White, DC, MS
Chiropractic Physician

314.892.3602
www.southcountychiropractic.com

$20 OFF
Tree Pruning / Removal / Fertilization

314-782-5328 | davey.com

•  LeafGuard®  
is guaranteed never to 
clog or we’ll clean it for 
FREE*

•  Seamless, one-piece system keeps out leaves, pine 
needles, and debris

•  Eliminates the risk of falling off a ladder to clean 
clogged gutters

•  Durable, all-weather tested system not a flimsy 
attachment

Call today for your FREE estimate and in-home demonstration

CALL NOW 314-549-8449 Get it. And forget it.®

*Guaranteed not to clog for
as long as you own your home,

or we’ll clean your gutters for free.

Say Good-bye to Clogged Gutters!

$99
Installation*

Receive a $50 restaurant gift card
with in-home estimate

& free gutter inspection! 

*Does not include cost of material. Expires 3/31/22.

Consumer Disclosure/Award Rules: All participants who attend an estimated 60-90 minute in-home product 
consultation will receive a $50 gift card. No purchase is necessary.  Retail value is $50. Offer sponsored by LeafGuard 
Holdings, Inc. Limit one gift card per household. LeafGuard procures, sells, and installs seamless gutter protection. 
This offer is valid for homeowners over 18 years of age. If married or have a life partner, both cohabitating persons 
must attend and complete presentation together. Participants must have a valid photo ID, understand English, and be 
legally able to enter into a contract. The following persons are not eligible for this offer: employees of LeafGuard or 
affiliated companies or entities, their immediate family members, previous participants in a LeafGuard in-home 
consultation within the past 12 months and all current and former LeafGuard customers. Promotion may not be 
extended, transferred, or substituted except that LeafGuard may substitute a gift card of equal or greater value if it 
deems it necessary. Gift card and terms and conditions (https://www.darden.com/gift-cards/terms-and-conditions) of 
such gift card will be mailed to the participant via first class US Mail within 21 days of receipt of promotion form 
provided at consultation. Not valid in conjunction with any other promotion or discount of any kind. Offer not 
sponsored or promoted by Darden Restaurants and is subject to change without notice prior to reservation. 
Offer ends 3/31/2022.

NOW OPEN

314.894.5333
4224 Telegraph 

Road

LYMAN FURNITURE REPAIR
Terry & Deanna Lyman

314.293.9874
In-Home Repairs of Furniture

Local Parishioner
• STAIR LIFTS
• WALK IN SHOWERS
• WALK IN TUBS
• RAMP SYSTEMS

TIM HUGHES
314.401.8430

This bulletin is FREE to your Parish
Compliments of:

J.S. PALUCH AND THE GENEROUS
ADVERTISERS ON THIS PAGE

Will you please consider being one?
855.685.5703

Get this
weekly bulletin
delivered by
email - for FREE!

Sign up here:
www.jspaluch.com/subscribe

Courtesy of J.S. Paluch Company, Inc.

Call Dan Brady
855.685.5703

www.jspaluch.com

Advertising here
helps your parish
& your business.

email: bradyd@jspaluch.com

$29.95/Mo. billed quarterly

• One Free Month
• No Long-Term Contract
• Price Guarantee
• Easy Self Installation

Call Today!    Toll Free 1.877.801.8608

Medical Alert System

The Most Complete
Online National

Directory of
Catholic ParishesCheck It Out Today!

Catholic Cruises and Tours and The Apostleship
of the Sea of the United States of America

Take your FAITH ON A JOURNEY.
Call us today at 860-399-1785 or email
eileen@CatholicCruisesandTours.com

www.CatholicCruisesandTours.com
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Thank you for advertising in
our church bulletin.

I am patronizing your business
because of it!

Please Cut Out This “Thank You Ad”
and Present It The Next Time You
Patronize One of Our Advertisers

✂

Consider Remembering
Your Parish in Your Will.

For further information, 
please call the Parish Office.

Your
ad

could
be in this

space!




